
 

 

 

           11 April 2023 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Change in Village Management – Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle 

 

As our business is ever growing it has necessitated us reviewing our management structures to 

accommodate these changes.  

I would like to hereby inform you that Riaan Gouws, Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle Village 

Manager, will be moving to the Evergreen Bergvliet Village as Village Manager as of Tuesday 2 May 2023. 

Riaan joined us mid-2020, under difficult circumstances of COVID-19 Lockdowns and has been an integral 

part of the growth and development of the village which saw the addi0on of phase two and three of the 

houses, the lifestyle centre, and apartments. He has singlehandedly been responsible for the excellent 

catering services and mul0tude of events hosted over the years. His crea0vity has also led to the 

establishment of the highly an0cipated weekly newsle3er ‘Aloe-Aloe,’ which I look forward to every Friday. 

Evergreen Lifestyle Villages is extremely proud of Riaan and his team and I am sure he will be sorely missed; 

I am equally excited to see the value he will add to Evergreen Bergvliet in 0me to come. 

Riaan will, over the remainder of this month, be a3ending to a handover process at Evergreen Bergvliet and 

will himself be handing over to Elvirah who will, in the interim, take care of the village un0l a new Village 

Manager has been appointed. 

Evergreen Lifestyle Villages has already started the process of recrui0ng a replacement for Riaan and hope 

to make an announcement in this regard shortly. 

Please join me in wishing Riaan well as he moves to Evergreen Bergvliet as their new Village Manager. 

A farewell event for residents and staff will be arranged for him in the last week of April. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Garry Reed 

Managing Director 

Evergreen Lifestyle Villages 

 


